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Heller Statement on Obama Housing Plan
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on President Barack Obama’s Housing Plan.

“Housing is a major component of our country’s economic engine.  Housing normally accounts for 16% of our economy.  Nevada has been especially hard hit by the housing crisis having the highest foreclosure rate in the nation for 23 straight months.  It is critical that Congress takes a common sense approach to not only keep people in their homes, but move the excess housing inventory.  I look forward to reviewing President Obama’s plan in detail and working with his Administration on a solution,” said Heller.  
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